
7. SPECIAL PURPOSE (FERRYMEAD) ZONE UPDATE 
 
 The Committee received a report from David Campbell, Senior Planner, providing an update on the 

assessment of the issues and land use options for the Special Purpose (Ferrymead) Zone.  The 
reason for this is that the Council indicated in the Plan that a review of the present zone was needed 
and that the Special Purpose (Ferrymead) Zone is an interim measure.  The timing of any future zone 
change has not been established. 

 
 The Committee resolved that the Council officers report back to the Regulatory and Consents 

Committee by the end of April 2003 with an update on land use options and consultation with 
landowners and other affected parties. 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


